
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear All,  
 
In view of the rapidly growing population of our community, HAWT wishes to structure and 
streamline its Balvikas program. We would like to deliver quality instruction that will shape the 
personal, cultural, religious, and moral growth of our children. Hence, we are in the process of 
developing a structured curriculum and detailed operational plans for Bal Vikas 2024. The focus 
of this program would be lessons in the following broad categories  
 
Shlokas/prayers 
Awareness of deities/festivals  
Lessons based on Bhagwad Gita 
Basic Yogasanas 
Bhajans 
Dances 
Cooking 
Presentation skills 
Development of ethics and morality  
 
These would be tailored to suit 2 age groups - the tiny tots and the older children.  
 
This is an undertaking that will require detailed and extensive planning and coordination between 
different teachers and a knowledge of the age group and number of our potential students.  
Therefore, we are setting up an enrollment program, if you would like your child to be part of the 
Bal Vikas program, you must enroll him/ her for Bal Vikas 2024 (by simply posting in what’s app 
group of Bal Vikas with name and age). Enrollment is free, but compulsory. This will ensure proper 
placement and planning as well as smooth operation. We highly appreciate your cooperation in 
this matter. We also welcome any volunteers who can teach any skills in the above-mentioned 
areas.  
 
As we finalize our calendar for next year, we will be able to give you more information how we will 
roll out this new venture, so please stay tuned. We will inform you when we are ready for your 
child to be enrolled.  We look forward to a great year.  
Thank you,  
 
HAWT-Bal Vikas committee 
 


